
11-JUN-1999

WILSON

PROFESSIONAL PRODUCTS

Mecoprop + 2,4 - D

Manufacturing Concentrate

NET CONTENTS:

GUARANTEE:
2,4-D   360 g/L

Mecoprop - d-isomer 180 g/L
(Both present as amine salts)

REGISTRATION NO. 25846

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

WARNING

POISON

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

For use in manufacturing, formulating, or repackaging

Nu-Gro IP Inc.
P.O. Box 1148

Woodstock, Ontario
N4S 8P6

(905) 572-5678

DIRECTION FOR USE: To be used only in the manufacture of a
herbicide which is registered under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS
ACT. Read Technical Bulletin for formulation details.

Transfer System: Container larger than 20 litres: Use a
transfer system that avoids open pouring when transferring the
liquid concentrate from such containers into the spray tank.



Protective Clothing and Equipment: Handling the concentrate
(mixing and loading): wear long-sleeved shirt, long pants,
chemical-resistant gloves, socks and shoes and protective eye
wear (face shield or safety glasses). Rinse gloves before
removal. Coveralls or a chemical-resistant apron should also
be worn when open pouring from containers greater than 5 L.

Operator Use Precautions: Wear freshly laundered clothing and
clean protective equipment daily. Rinse gloves before removal.
Wash hands before eating, drinking, using tobacco or using the
toilet. If herbicide penetrates clothing remove immediately,
then wash thoroughly and put on clean clothing. Throw away
clothing and other absorbent materials that have been drenched
or heavily contaminated with this product's concentrate. After
using this product, remove clothing and launder separately.
and promptly and thoroughly wash hands and exposed skin with
soap and water.  Follow manufacturer's instructions for
cleaning personal protective clothing and equipment. If no
such instructions for washables are provided use detergent and
hot water. Keep and wash personal protective equipment
separate from household laundry. After work, remove all
clothing and shower using soap and water.

PRECAUTIONS: Keep out of reach of unauthorized personnel.
Harmful if swallowed. Causes irritation. Avoid contact with
eyes, skin and clothing. Do not inhale vapors. Wash well after
handling and before eating, drinking and smoking. Wash
contaminated clothing with soap and hot water before reuse. Do
not wear contaminated shoes. Do not contaminate irrigation
water, lakes, streams or ponds by cleaning of equipment or
disposal of wastes.

FIRST AID: If swallowed, drink one or two glasses of water and
induce vomiting. Get medical attention or contact a poison
control centre immediately. If patient is unconscious, give
him air. If on skin, wash with plenty of soap and water. See a
doctor if irritation persists. If in eyes, flush eyes
immediately with clean water for at least fifteen minutes and
consult physician or contact a poison control centre.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Treat symptomatically.

STORAGE: Keep in original container during storage. Store
product in cool, dry, well ventilated place away from seed,
feed, fertilizers or pesticides.

FOR SPILLS, use appropriate safety equipment. Absorb spill in
inert material such as sand or sawdust. Dike area in case of



large spills. Do not clean up with water.

If involved in fire, use water, fog, foam CO2, dry chemical.
If fighting fire, use pressure demand self-contained air
supply. Noxious fumes may be produced under fire conditions.
Contain water from fire fighting to prevent entry to water
supplies.
REFILLABLE CONTAINERS

After use, return cleaned container to point of purchase or
designated locations. Do not reuse container for any other
purpose.

RETURNABLE-REFILLABLE CONTAINERS

After use, return cleaned container to the point of purchase
or designated locations. This container must only be refilled
with Mecoprop + 2+D Manufacturing Concentrate. Do not reuse
container for any other purpose. Prior to refilling inspect
thoroughly for damage such as cracks, punctures, abrasions,
and damaged or worn out threads on closure devices. Check for
leaks after refilling and before transportation. Do not refill
or transport damaged or leaking containers. If the container
is not being refilled, return to point of purchase.

DECONTAMINATION AND DISPOSAL: Canadian formulators using this
product should dispose of unwanted active ingredient and
container in accordance with municipal or provincial
regulations. For additional details and cleanup of spills,
contact the provincial regulatory agency or the manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER: This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label. It is an offense
under the PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER: Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out on the label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use
or handling of this product, and accepts the product on that
condition.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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